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FIND US ON FACEBOOK  

It has been a challenging time for the world with COVID-19, but luckily the primary industry has been rightfully acknowledged as essential 

business and the farming community are able to continue providing great Australian protein and produce to the consumer. The restrictions 

on movement have provided its challenges, we are grateful for the support and understanding from our farmers, Customers and suppliers 

with these challenging times.  

For the last month Town & Country Rural Supplies has been successfully delivering supplies to customers  

that are unable to make it to town or unable to leave the house due to COVID—19. We are still offering  

this service for our customers. So contact us today to organise a delivery.    

 

 

For the majority of the East coast, we saw reasonable drought breaking rains which made the autumn run slightly earlier than normal  

Now that pastures are being planted, be very vigilant on insect and weed monitoring, as it is much better to act early when the pest burden is 

low. Acting early saves money and grows more forage.  

 

Town & Country Rural Supplies are letting our customers know there is a shortage of chemicals. But letting you know we do have Glyphosate, 

Metsulfuron and Ken Zon available, Just to name a few.    

https://broadcaster.cucumber.co.nz/t/r-l-jhutkidl-hutiiyuukh-r/
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